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- We have several end of the year activities planned for our students.  Here is a list: 

o  6th grade teachers will be hosting the 5th grade students for a “Moving on Up 
Day”.  This will be held on May 28. 

o On May 29, we will be taking our students that attained gold status in our PBIS 
program for the entire year to the Toledo Mudhen game.  We have 70 students 
going.  

o Mason Middle School will host our Honor Society induction night on May 29, at 
6pm. 

o The 8th grade class trip will take place on June 3rd and 4th.  They will be heading 
to Cincinnati to visit the Newport Aquarium and Kings Island for math and 
science day. 

o Our 8th grade academic awards ceremony will be held on Friday, May 31st at 
1pm.  Our 6th and 7th grade ceremony will be held on June 4th starting at 8:00am.  
Both events will be hosted in the gym.    

 
- We are in the middle of the M-STEP testing window.  A special thank you to Becky 

DeSarbo for all her hard work and organization to help make this cycle run so smoothly 
for our students and staff.   
 

- Summer School information will be going out within the next few weeks.  Each grade 
level has identified 20 kids that could benefit from an extra session of learning.  
Teachers have been working on developing a specific curriculum that relates directly to 
the relevant standards in the core classes. Summer school will take place from July 29 
through August 22.   
 

- We are finalizing next year’s master schedule.  We are expecting to add 1 section of 
foreign language for our MS students during 6th hour.  We are also in the process of 
creating 2 enrichment classes during our 6th hour to support our STEAM curriculum at all 
3 grade levels.  More to come on this.  

 
 


